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CITY OF

MARGATE

Together We Make It Great

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES

DATE: June 18, 2015
TO: City Commission
THRU: Pat Greenstein, Purchasing Manager

FROM: Jeanine Athias, Engineer
RE: Bid No. 2015-014 East WWTP Steel Clarifier Rehabilitation

On June 16, 2015 bids were received and opened for Bid No. 2015-014 for the East
Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) Steel Clarifier Rehabilitation. Bids were received from
Anzco, Inc. and E & D Contracting Services, Inc. Attached is the bid tabulation sheet that
displays the cost comparisons for both bidders. Anzco, Inc. was the lowest, responsible
responsive bidder with a grand total of $279,792.00.

Therefore my recommendation is to award Anzco, Inc. Bid No. 2015-014 for the East WWTP
Steel Clarifier Rehabilitation.

cc: Reddy Chitepu, DEES Director
Kelly McAtee, Engineering Manager



